5 NEW STREET NAMES - NORTH OF WHITFIELD TERRACE/EAST OF WHITFIELD LOAN
(AN168-2015)

A consultation for new street names associated with the housing development at land to north of
Whitfield Terrace/east of Whitfield Loan, Dundee was carried out on 12th May, 2015 and concluded
on 5th June, 2015.

The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, City Archivist, Communities Officer
and Invertay Homes (developer).

The developer and the City Archivist suggested a few names. Some of the names suggested by the
developer are already used in areas of the city. It was therefore proposed to keep with the current
theme of “field” in the area.

The following names are proposed for the new streets within the development:

o Braefield Terrace; and

° Braefield Lane.

Committee is therefore asked to approve the above new street names.
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